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The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:00am at Trev Deeley's conference room.

Today’s meeting was opened with Stuart from Trev Deeley’s unveiling the New Buell 2008 ‘1125R’. We
were the first ‘public’ to view this bike. This bike will not be on the showroom floor until November.

Everyone rode today, yes finally nice weather now that summer is over.
We welcomed two new members to our Vancouver H.0O.G. chapter today. Welcome Ken & Joe!

OLD BUSINESS:

Through the summer the Wednesday evening rides have been a great success. There have been approx.
20 bikes coming out to ride to various destinations, a better turn out than the weekend rides (normally due
to the weather).

July 8" Executive meeting — mostly discussed the Burn Camp & design of the Burn Camp T-shirt’s for
2008.

July 12 — 14 — Western Regional Rally in Prince George, a few from the Vancouver chapter rode up to the
rally. The rally was well attended.

July 15 — MDA Breakfast & Terry Rea’s 70" Birthday. Over $700.00 was raised for MDA — THANK
YOU!

July 19 - 21 Canadian H.O.G. Rally in London Ontario — a few Vancouver chapter members went to the
rally.

July 22 — Burn Camp Ride was an okay turn out in spite of the weather. A total contribution cheque that
was given to the Burn Camp was $3700.00 this year.

July 28 —Ride to Langley USA cancelled due to the weather.

July 29 — Bulihead barbeque & poker ride to Whistler, thank you Darcy and Karina for hosting this year.
August 5 — Ride to Mt Baker was actually on. Approx. 15 bikes came out and as there was no snow, we
were able to ride to the top!

August 15 — 17 Alberta Rally in Medicine Hat was well attended and organized.

August 18 — Ride to Penticton, Merritt, and Spences Bridge

August 19 — Gastown Show & Shine

August 24 — Len joined the 50 club — Happy belated birthday Len

August 26 — Ride to Chilliwack loop, cancelled due to the weather

August 29 - Wednesday evening ride - Trev Deeley’s

September 1 — Butt Buster Ride went to Cache Creek — Duffy Lake

September 5 — was the official last Wednesday night evening ride
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